
Biographical Record

Charles Edward  MALIM (1853 – 1928)

Represented the Waterloo Society on the Central Council from1891 - 1893 
and attended 1 meeting

Charles Edward Malim was born in Hampshire in the second quarter of 1853, but by
1861 he was living with his family in London, where he spent the rest of his life. 

He was taught to ring by Mr. W. Baron and was a member of the band at St. Mary,
Battersea.  Canon Erskine Clarke, the Editor of ‘Church Bells’, was Vicar of Battersea
at that time.

Charles’ first peal, Grandsire Triples, was at St. Mary, Lambeth on April 22nd 1882.  He
rang at least 66 peals, but apparently did not conduct any of them.

He was present on 16th January 1886 at the Annual Supper of the St. Mary, Beddington
Society; it seems he was an honorary member of that society. He was also present at the
Annual Meeting of the Surrey Association held at Kingston-on-Thames on January 27th

1912.

He was a member of the Surrey Association Committee 1883-1914.

He worked as a stockbroker’s clerk.

He died, aged 76, in the second quarter of 1928 in London.


